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Deadline Friday for Second Call 
for Candidates for Cannabis 

Control Board 
 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 22, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2019) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to remind the community that the deadline for 
applications for individuals wishing to serve on the Cannabis Control 
Board (“the Board”) is this Friday, May 24th at 4pm.  
 
Those interested in applying to sit as a Board member must submit a 
letter of intent to the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke. For full details on 
eligibility criteria, visit www.kahnawake.com/legalcannabis. Further 
information can be obtained by contacting Lanny Jacobs or 
Ietsénhaienhs Tonya Perron at the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke, by 
phone at 450-632-7500 or via email (lanny.jacobs@mck.ca or 
tonya.perron@mck.ca). 
 
The Kahnawà:ke Cannabis Control Law can be viewed at 
www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com.  
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Ietsénhaienhs Tonya 
Perron 
tonya.perron@mck.ca 
____________________ 

 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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